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December 15, 2017
Dear Kids First parents
The entire staff of Kids First wants to thank you for all the years of support you have given us and entrusted us with the welfare and education of your children. 
We will miss those of you that are not able to join us at this time, to our new location at:
THE LEGENDS GYM, 20928 Osborne St. Unit A Canoga Park, CA 91304. Our Kids First phone number will remain the same (424)200-8058. 
The afterschool program will begin on January 8, 2018. We will have a school bus marked KIDS FIRST in the front of the school everyday after school to transport the children to THE LEGENDS GYM. Mr. Dustin and myself will be there everyday to collect your children and make sure they get safely on the bus. We will be there after school M, W, TH, &, F, at 2;30 pm and on Tuesday, 12:30 pm. If there are any schedule changes for additional early out days, we will be at the school for those pickups.
The only thing we request is; if your child is not at school, please contact me by text or email prior to the time of pickup, so we don’t expect your child on the bus. (818-517-3651) or lynda@kidsfirst.la.
You will be receiving frequent emails from me over the winter break on our progress and updates of preparing the KIDS FIRST classrooms, our new fitness program and our continued educational tutoring at the GYM for your children. You will all be invited to our grand opening prior to us returning to our regular scheduling program once school resumes in the new year. (The grand opening date TBD).
We will also be offering a new summer program that everyone can enjoy, even those who can’t be with us for the afterschool program but want to join KIDS FIRST for the summer.
There is nothing you need to do to register, as you are all still in the KIDS FIRST program. The weekly fee will be the same at $85.00 per week. There is no transportation fee for those starting the new year with KIDS FIRST. Your next debit day will be January 5, 2018 prior to school resuming on January 8, 2018. 
Please make sure if any credit card information has changed that you let me know prior to that date so no decline fee will apply. 
This is going to be an exciting adventure for KIDS FIRST and for all of you who are going on this ride with us. We wish you all a very Merry Holiday Season and a Happy New Year.
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